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        The delineation included herein has been conducted to identify the location and 
extent of the aquatic resources for purposes of the Clean Water Act for the particular 
site identified in this request.  This delineation may not be valid for the Wetland 
Conservation Provisions of the Food Security Act of 1985, as amended. If you or your 
tenant are United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) program participants, or 
anticipate participation in USDA programs, you should discuss the applicability of an 
Natural Resources Conservation Services Certified Wetland Determination with the 
local USDA service center, prior to starting work. 
 
      The Memphis District, Regulatory Division is committed to providing quality and 
timely service to our customers.  In an effort to improve customer service, we invite you 
to complete a Customer Service Survey found at https://regulatory.ops.usace.army.mil/ 
customer-service-survey/.  Your comments, positive or negative, will not affect any current 
or future dealings with the Corps of Engineers.  
 
      If you have questions, please contact at  and refer to File 
No. MVM-2023-284.  

 
                                                                        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
                                                                         
                                                                        Deputy Chief 
                                                                        Regulatory Division 
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